September 27, 2012
TO: 

Cross Country Parents


FROM:
Coach Ehlert, Coach Schauland

RE:

Conference Results, Volunteers, Friday Practice, Monday Meet, Team Pictures, and Sectionals

Heartland Conference Results

Both our girls and boys teams did awesome at the Heartland Conference Championships at Richmond Hill.  The course was dry and fast.  The girls and boys teams won the meet.  The conditions were perfect, sunny, little wind, and 70 degrees.  We had seventeen medalists. Megan Coulter, Paige Gramling, Emma Smith, Veronica Eilers, Katelyn Mielke, Bekah Beard, Emma Alexander, Ally Klein, Anthony Bravata, Nathan Soria, Charlie Schlindwein, Andrew Benhart, Kyle Sellers, Reed Vanderheyden, Cameron Darin, Tate Neff, and Brandon Ramos all received a medal.  Great job.

Volunteers

We wanted to thank all the parents who helped run the meet.  The meet went awesome.  We could not have done it without you.
Friday Practice
Friday’s practice will end at 4:30.  Please pick your kids up at 4:30.
Monday’s Meet

The team will be running at Sylvan Island in Moline on Monday October 1st.  The Boys top 7 will race will begin at 4:30, the Girls top 7 will follow at 5:00, and an open race at 5:30.  We do not have directions to the island.  We will try to post some on the webpage as soon as possible.
More on Back

Team Pictures and Uniform Check-In

Team Pictures will be taken on Wednesday October 3that 3:30.  The athletes that are not running at Sectionals will turn in their uniforms at that time.  Photos should be done by 4:15.  The runners running at sectionals will practice until 5:00.
Sectionals

The team will be traveling to the IESA Sectionals on Saturday October 6th in Germantown Hills, IL.  The bus will leave at 6:00 am on Saturday October 6th.  The girls race will start at 9:00 am.   We will have more information next week.  
